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Hunter, Kathy (UTC) | 7’( - D é//é 4/ /

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent:  Wednesday, October 24, 2007 5:04 PM
To: 'Singer, Jean'

Subject: RE: 72nd Avenue Project

Jean,
Thanks for the update. | look forward to receiving additional information as it becomes available.

Kathy

From: Singer, Jean [mailto:Jean.Singer@clark.wa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2007 10:21 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: 72nd Avenue Project

Hi Kathy,
I've requested Items #1 and #2, I'll pass the information along once received.

#3 We are utilizing design/build for the gate/lights, so the representation on the drawings was only a schematic. We will
provide some lighting angled towards 99th Street and once the details are finalized we'll pass those along for review.

#4 Yes, as seen on the contract drawings supplied the project will install the overhead cantilever warning light system in
front of the new crossing arm. '

Hope that helps!
Jean

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2007 5:34 PM

To: Singer, Jean

Subject: 72nd Avenue Project

Jean,
Thanks for sending me a copy of the final plans. Could you provide me with some updated information on the project.
Here's what | need:

1) Revised traffic count for NE 72nd Avenue.

2) Revised traffic count for NE 99th Street.

3) Confirmation that the county is planning on angling the lights located on the gate posts toward oncoming traffic from
99th Street. Paul, my colleague that attended the diagnostic meeting mentioned that the participants were all in
agreement that this was necessary.

4) Confirmation that the county is installing cantilevers as detailed in the final design plans. The petition filed on
September 10, 2004, indicates that the shoulder mounted flashing lights signals will be "relocated" not upgraded to
cantilevers, please clarify this.

I will use this information to supplement the petition, otherwise everything looks gdod.

Thanks Jean.

10/24/2007



Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety & Compliance Mgr.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150
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